
Dear Parents 

Over the weekend, we were pleased to see work start on the installation of two new planters to the rear of our building as 
part of our work to promote sustainability and flood prevention. Arranged for us by our Friends at West Wolds Slow the 
Flow, the planters will be attached to two drainpipes and will utilise rain water from the roof to water the plants. This in 
turn will limit the water entering the drains system and contributing to flooding. The planters will be completed in the 
coming weeks and we look forward to using these with our children. 

This week, we have continued with our programme of visitors to support our curriculum for Religion and Worldviews and 
we were pleased to welcome a Humanist who spoke to the children about his view of the world. Next week, we look                             
forward to welcoming a visitor from a local synagogue to talk to Class 1 and Class about the Jewish faith. 

Yesterday, the Friends of the School held their AGM. It was great to see this so well attended by both current members 
of the committee and interested parents. The Friends organise some excellent events for our children and I am grateful 
to them for the funds that they raise to provide additional experiences and resources for our children. 

As we approach the end of term, we want to make you aware of some of the events that are taking place next week. 

On Monday 27th March, the children in Class 3 will be visiting Beverley Minster to take part in REaction. This is a                                     
rearranged visit from this week. 

On Tuesday 28th March, we will be holding our Easter Service at 10.30am at All Saints Church. This will be led by the 
children and all family and friends are invited to attend. After school, we will be holding our Easter disco. This takes place 
between 3.30 and 4.30pm for Class 1 and Class 2 and between 4.45pm and 5.45pm for Class 3 and Class 4. 

On Thursday 30th March, the children in Class 1 and Class 2 will be taking part in an Easter Bonnet parade at 9.15am and 
parents and friends are welcome to watch. The children will be making bonnets in school however are welcome to wear one 
made at home if they prefer. We will also be holding a decorated egg competition for the children in Class 3 and Class 4 
should they wish to take part. These should be brought into school at the start of Thursday and will be displayed in the 
hall. There will be prizes for the best home-made bonnets and decorated eggs. 

The school closes for Easter at the end of Thursday 30th March and we return to school on Monday 17th April. 

Looking ahead to next term, we are pleased to now be able to confirm the dates for our Class 3 residential visit to Spiers 
Bank House. This will take place during the week commencing 15th May. A separate letter with the details of this has 
been sent to parents today. 

I hope you have a great holiday with your family and friends. 

Yours sincerely  

Richard Winks  
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                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing. 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1         This week we have enjoyed building a house for the 3 little pigs in DT. 

          Next week we are looking forward to our Easter Service at the Church. 

Class 2         This week we have enjoyed recognising events in the Easter story.  

          Next week we are looking forward to our RE afternoon.  

Class 3         This week we have enjoyed performing our class assembly. 

          Next week we are looking forward to going to Beverley Minster for our REaction day.  

Class 4         This week we have enjoyed graphs to represent data. 

          Next week we are looking forward to visiting the church for our Easter service. 

Collective Worship theme for next week— Easter Celebrations  

“Jesus answered, ‘I am the way, the truth, and the life. No one comes to the Father except through me.’’John 14:6 

This Week`s Achievements   

Congratulations! 

Well done to :- 

Oscar  for his ‘Man of the Match’ 

at football  

 

 

Jacob for his level 4 Swim England  

certificate 

 

 

Hattie for her dance medals 

 

 

Billie for her orange belt in                     
Martial Arts  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

  

DATES 

Tues 28th March, Easter Service at Church, 10.30am 

Tues 28th March, FONCS Easter Disco, KS1 3.30pm-4.30pm 

Tues 28th March, FONCS Easter Disco, KS2 4.45pm-5.45pm  

Thurs 30th March, School closes for Easter  

Fri 31st March, 3rd instalment for C4 Kingswood residential trip   

Mon 17th April, School reopens   

Mon 17th April, 1st instalment due for Class 3 Spiers Bank House residential trip 

 Mon 15th May, Y3 Spiers Bank House residential trip 

Wed 17th May, Y3 residential trip returns back to school   

Wed 17th May, Y4 Spiers Bank House residential trip 

Fri 19th May, Y4 residential trip returns back to school             

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 

 


